
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our first concern is always to provide a safe and healthy environment for our visitors and guests. With 
the spread of the COVID-19 virus, we have decided to temporarily close our office building to outside 
visitors and guests in order to protect our employees and the public and help reduce the spread of the 
virus. 
 
Our employees are working and are ready to respond to any inquiries you may have. The public is 
encouraged to use the many online options to reach us.  The phone number and website address for 
each of our organizations are below.   
 
We continue to closely monitor the situation and assess our operations based on the latest 
developments.  We will announce on our respective websites when the building will reopen to visitors 
and guests.  
 
Thank you for your support! 
 
Hampton Roads Planning District Commission (HRPDC) 
757-420-8300 
www.hrpdcva.gov 
 
Hampton Roads Transportation Planning Organization (HRTPO) 
757-420-8300 
www.hrtpo.org 
 
Hampton Roads Transportation Accountability Commission (HRTAC) 
757-413-9319 
www.hrtac.org 
 
Hampton Roads Military and Federal Facilities Alliance (HRMFFA) 
757-644-6324 
www.hrmffa.org 
 
Southeastern Public Service Authority (SPSA) 
757-420-4700 
www.spsa.com  
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